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      Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 

Re: Sports Day  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find attached the information for Sports Day on Monday 20th May, 1:30pm start. 
  
Sports Day 
Sports Day will begin at 1:30 and will run until the end of the day. This is based on the weather 
being appropriate for such an event.  In the case that it is not, you will be notified by in-app 
message via Arbor on the morning of the 22nd May and the back-up Sports day will take place on 
Thursday 23rd May(1.30pm start).  
 
Please could the children arrive at school in their P.E kit on this day ready for the afternoon. 
They will need black shorts, a t-shirt and daps or trainers. Ideally, we would appreciate it if your 
child could wear a t-shirt in the colour of their designated house. Should your child be unsure of 
their house colour, there are team lists in every classroom to help with this.  As with all PE 
lessons, if your child wears earrings could they either be removed or suitable tape supplied to 
cover them up during activities.  Long hair should also be tied back. Please could all children 
come with a jumper, in case it gets a bit chilly, and suncream and a sun hat for hot weather. 
Children will also require a water bottle. All Parents and Carers are welcome to join us for the 
afternoon’s exciting events. 
 
Just a little note for safety during the event, please can all parents ensure that any children 
attending as spectators do NOT use the gym equipment or trim trail. This equipment will have 
signs too as a reminder it is out of use.  
 
The friends will kindly be giving each child an ice-pop at the end of the event as a treat for all 
their amazing sporting achievements.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. We hope to see many of you at Sports Day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lauren Pryce 
PE lead 
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